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I am writing to express my concern about the proposed land use change in the city of 
Calgary. Specifically, I am concerned about the proposed height of the development 
and its impact on the surrounding area.

As a resident of Calgary, I am invested in the future of our city and its continued 
growth and development. However, I believe that this growth must be balanced with 
consideration for the existing community and its needs. While I understand that four 
(+) units are becoming increasingly common in inner city areas, I believe that the 
proposed height of this development is excessive and could have negative effects on 
the surrounding area.

In particular, I am concerned about the impact that the height of the development 
could have on the natural light and views of the surrounding area. The proposed 
development would likely cast a shadow on nearby homes and buildings, potentially 
reducing access to natural light and views. I am also concerned about the impact that 
the height of the development could have on our privacy. The proposed development 
would overlook our backyard, and the increased height could make it difficult for us to 
maintain our privacy.

Additionally, I worry that the development could have a negative impact on the 
character of the neighbourhood and the historic nature of the area. I urge the City to 
carefully consider these concerns when evaluating the proposed land use change 
and to redesign the development to a two-story structure. While growth and 
development are important, they must be balanced with consideration for the existing 
community and its needs.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Kate Silver + Stephen Valentini
606 9 Avenue NE
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concerns to Marcel Design also. I am not against development but am against bad 
development. When I look around Renfrew and see some of the new 'row houses' like 
the one on 8th Ave and 7th Street,  it is a poorly built and monstrosity that is not 
appealing to the area at all. Renfrew has or did have a great character and historical 
feel to it but now with these type of 'new builds' it is turning into exactly opposite. The 
height of these 'new builds' seems out of character with older row houses in the area. 
Taller is better??? I disagree!  Parking is already an issue on our street and this will 
definitely make it worse.  
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sign indicates use may be for rowhouse or other multifamily use besides a duplex. 
Bylaw 1P2007 Part 5 Division 1 Clause 347.3(h) states "must not be located on a 
parcel that is within a heritage guideline area." for rowhouses. Since "MUST" is an 
absolute in any contract or law I know of I do not know why this application is even 
being considered. I therefore see no reason in changing the land use designation.
Since plans for the development have not been submitted I cannot comment on other 
issues with certainty. I am concerned about parcel coverage, front yard setback and 
other recommendations that are covered by the Heritage guidelines.
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